
 
Snow Moon in back of the Tavern 

As we weather the storms of February, we would like to send a 
special thanks to everyone who has renewed their membership for 
2017. The membership drive is our major fundraiser that helps 
to keep this old historical building in tip top condition. Membership is 
always welcomed an appreciated.  

Our newsletter is currently being compiled and should be in your 
hands by the end of February. Check out the list of upcoming 
programs which will start in March with the March 16th program of 
"Peddling your Wares" by Tom Kelleher of Old Sturbridge Village, 
curator of Mechanical Arts. 

Also make note that our Annual Yard Sale will be held on May 6. As 
you start to spring clean we would love to have some of your 
"treasures" that you no longer want. You can give Linda Bazinet, at 
508-943-5509 or Bob Ducharme at 508-943-8782, a call to arrange 
drop off. 

 
Thanks again and a Happy Valentine’s Day. 


